6 West Springs Close S.W.
Calgary, AB T3H 457
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une 8, 2007

Mr. Lyle Oberg

Alberta Minister of Finance
#408 Legislature Building,
10800 — 97™ Avenue
Edmonton , Alberta T5K 2B6

Re: Proposed Changes Resulting From The Registered Reform Project
Dear Mr. Oberg:

| have been made aware of the Registration Reform Project legislation, which
would seem to unfairly punish this sector of the investment industry through
excessive regulation and added costs.

I also oppose the legislation because:

- there is no apparent need for it in Alberta

- it is s0 “un Albertan” in it’s content (non-entrepreneurial)

- British Columbia , with a similar investment climate is not planning to embrace it

As an investor in this sector of the industry over the past eight years, I am fully
aware of the risks involved, but see no reason for the proposed change.

Please work against the proposed Registered Reform Project legislation.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

1 s

Don Burns



